
 

AGENDA ITEM COVER SHEET 

 

TO: FRUITA CITY COUNCIL AND MAYOR 

FROM: DEBRA WOODS, DEPUTY CITY CLERK 

DATE: OCTOBER 18, 2022 

AGENDA TEXT: BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS - Discussion of vacancies and interest for City 

Council Liaison assignments to the City’s various boards and commissions 

  

BACKGROUND 

Boards and Commissions Council liaison positions are appointed following the regular municipal election 

held every two (2) years. This occurred at the April 19, 2022 regular City Council meeting and a list of 

those appointments is attached. 

At the regular City Council meeting of September 6, 2022, Council member Heather O’Brien resigned, 

thus creating a vacancy.  Candidates who applied to fill the vacancy were interviewed by the Mayor and 

remaining Council members on October 10, 2022 and they subsequently came to a consensus to appoint 

Aaron Hancey to fill Heather O’Brien’s vacant seat for a two-year term to expire in April of 2024 (the 

next regular municipal election).  Councilor Aaron Hancey was sworn in by the City Clerk at the beginning 

of this regular Council meeting of October 18, 2022. 

The attached list of current Council Liaison appointments highlights the vacancies created with the 

resignation of Heather O’Brien. It also includes information about each boards’ meeting dates, times and 

other relative information.  

This is an opportunity for the Council to discuss the two liaison vacancies as well as the current 

appointments and which Council members are interested in serving as the liaison on each of the City’s 

boards and commissions. 

Also attached is a copy of the Boards and Commissions Policy for your information and review. Paragraph 

G sets forth the liaison’s role and Paragraph C sets forth membership requirements for Council members.  

 


